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To Whom it may concern,
 
I am writing to you with my concerns regarding the QLD Government trying to extend the State
Emergency Powers for until Oct 2022. Surely the Labour Government have ruined the economy
and people’s lives enough now with their Vaccination mandates, Lockdowns, deaths and adverse
reactions from the Vaccines. It’s time to put a stop to this nonsense.
 
I’m hoping that you stand with me and many others in opposing the extension of the Emergency
Powers this tyrannic Labour Government are trying to get through Parliament. It’s time to end all
Vaccine mandates and stop the segregation in the community between the vaccinated and
unvaccinated and move on with life.
 
I look forward to your response.
 
Regards
Shane Macdonald
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